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Tony Wittkowski / HP staff
Two workers install pink foam insulation sheeting Monday on the outside of the new Hanson Technology Center in Benton Township at Lake
Michigan College’s main campus. College officials predict the state-of-the-art tech center, which broke ground last spring, will increase enroll-
ment in technical programs by 10 percent. Officials hope to open center doors to students this fall. The new building is part of LMC’s $7.5 million
Campaign for Tomorrow fundraising effort.
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